
Study finds no more genetically modified wheat in Oregon supply

A study by Washington State University has found no additional sign of the genetically modified wheat
discovered at one Oregon farm this spring.

The tests involved dozens of wheat varieties developed at Washington State, the University of Idaho and
Oregon State University, plus varieties from Westbred/Monsanto and Limagrain Cereal Seeds, WSU said.

The time-consuming study included checking more than 20,000 individual plots, WSU said.

Read the full, original story here: “Study finds no more genetically modified wheat”


